TO: San Francisco Taxi Drivers, Color Schemes and Medallion Holders
FROM: Philip Cranna, Enforcement and Legal Affairs Manager, SFEMTA Taxi Services

DATE: October 3, 2024 t

SUBJECT: Hardly Strictly 2024

Please note the Hardly Strictly Bluegrass event will take place in Golden Gate Park from October 4,
2024 through October 6, 2023. Expect large crowds with high demand for trips to and from the
event on all three days. To ensure access to the taxi stands, arrive prior to the conclusion of the
music.

Friday, October 4 1:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.
Saturday, October 5 11:00 a.m. - 7:00 p.m.
Sunday, October 6 11:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m.

There will be a taxi stand that allow taxis
to service the event on Fulton Street (South Side),
between 22 Ave. to 24" Ave.
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San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency 1 South Van Ness Avenue, 7t Floor San Francisco, CA 94103 SFMTA.com
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https://www.hardlystrictlybluegrass.com/

